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Rick and Lucy’s Greenhouse
PO Box 452
Sidney, NE 69162

To the Nebraska Public Service Commission,

I am writing in support of Vistabeam Internet’s (Inventive Wireless of Nebraska, LLC) grant
application to the Nebraska Pro-Ag Program for funding to build an advanced wireless
broadband network that will serve our rural business location.

We strongly support this grant application and the focus on providing broadband internet to
further the goals of increased agricultural productivity, market access and economic
diversification provided by advanced connectivity.

Vistabeam has our consent and support to go forward with connecting our location to this
project and we are aware of the rates charged for service.

Thank you for putting this program together to help improve broadband in our community.

Yours truly,
Gt Olal

Rick and Lucy’s Greenhouse



